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RAN WG1 would like to thank RAN WG2 for their liaison on R'00 work on UE positioning in UTRA. 

As a conclusion RAN WG1 will evaluate the mentioned methods from the physical layer point of view 
at following meetings. 

A paper (Tdoc R1-00-1123) addressing coverage issues of positioning in TDD is attached for 
information. 

RAN WG1 would also like to indicate that other methods for TDD to those mentioned in the WG2 
liaison might be considered. These are mentioned in the attached document. 

R1-00-1123.zip  


